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On August 25, 2018, The 2018 Peace Road in Mali was held in front of the stadium in Bamako with the 

participation of 70 people including the Youth Peace Ambassadors of the Youth Federation for World 

Peace. 

 

Participants testified to the importance of Peace Road especially given the current security context in 

Mali. 

 

 


